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The University of Nevada School of Medicine learned last week that it has been chosen 

to received a $10,000 grant from Partners for Quality Education (PQE) for its medical residency 

programs that focus on managed care training. 

Dr. Robert M. Daugherty, dean of the medical school, received word from PQE that 132 

institutions, "including some of the country's most prestigious academic centers, submitted 

applications," but that only 54 would receive the grants. As a grantee, the school will be an 

Associate Partner in a PQE initiative to link academic medicine with managed care plans in 

order to address quality care issues. 

Additionally, the school will receive support to send a representative to that 

organization's conferences. The next one will be held February 11 - 13 in Chicago, and the 

School of Medicine will send Professor of Medicine Dr. Louis Morrow, Associate Dean for 

Medical Education. The school also will be given access to on-line managed care curricular 

materials and job placement for residents. The initiative's goal is to create "teaching HMOs" -

structures for medical education that teaches young physicians to deliver the best quality care in 

managed care settings. 

According to Dr. Tracy Veach, Associate Dean for Educational Affairs, who wrote the 

grant proposal, "The school will be conducting a five-month collaborative planning project with 

Sierra Health Services to develop an ambulatory teaching clinic for primary care, internal 

medicine, and pediatric residents. The goal is to create a new teaching environment for the 

future." 
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

The University of Nevada School of Medicine learned last week that it has been chosen 

to received a $10,000 grant from Partners for Quality Education (PQE), which is funded by a 

PEW Charitable Trust and is modeled on Harvard-Pilgrim Health Care's teaching HMO. The 

initiative's goal is to create "teaching HM Os" - structures for medical education that teaches 

young physicians to deliver the best quality care in managed care settings. The medical school is 

already involved in this, and the funding will allow the school to expand its efforts . The grant 

will fund residency programs in internal medicine and pediatrics. 

Dr. Robert M. Daugherty, dean of the medical school, received word from PQE that 132 

institutions, "including some of the country's most prestigious academic centers, submitted 

applications," but that only 54 would receive the grants. As a recipient, the school becomes an 

Associate Partner in PQE initiatives to link academic medicine with managed care plans. 

Additionally, the school will receive support to send a representative to that 

organization's conferences. The next one will be held February 11 - 13 in Chicago, and the 

School of Medicine will send Professor of Medicine Dr. Louis Morrow, Associate Dean for 

Medical Education . The school also will be given access to on-line managed care curricular 

materials and job placement for residents 

According to Dr. Tracy Veach, Associate Dean for Educational Affairs, who wrote the 

grant proposal, "The school will be conducting a five-month collaborative planning project with 

Sierra Health Services to develop an ambulatory teaching clinic for primary care, internal 

medicine, and pediatric residents. The goal is to create a new teaching environment for the 

future." 
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